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October 15, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Members, 
 

Re:  Order of the Provincial Health Officer – COVID-19 Vaccination Status Information 
 

 
Please click HERE to view the written Order from the Provincial Health Officer – Hospital and 
Community COVID-19 Vaccination Status Information and Preventative Measures. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Dave Deines 
Provincial Vice President 
Ambulance Paramedics of BC 
CUPE Local 873 
 
DD/sb/MoveUp 

http://www.apbc.ca/index.php/download_file/10867/

